
NOTICE FOR Postpone of Walk in Interviews 

Due to the implementation of Model Code of Conduct, all walk in interviews scheduled for 
recruitment for Tele Mental Health Program (Tele Manas), Delhi State Health Mission (DSHM) and 
National Mental Health Program under DSHM are being postponed with immediate effect 
(advertised in newspapers and DSHM Website on 07.3.2024 and 16.3.2024). 

Revised schedule for interviews will be shared on DSHM website. 
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